

UTAH STATE BOARD OF EDUCATION UTAH STATE BOARD FOR VOCATIONAL EDUCATION

250 East Fifth South Street, Salt Lake City, Utah 84111

WALTER D. TALBOT, STATE SUPERINTENDENT OF PUBLIC INSTRUCTION

January 19, 1976

Robert G. Sanderson, Coordinator Services to the Deaf Division of Rehabilitiation Services Utah State Board of Education Building

Dear Dr. Sanderson:

Although I am a bit tardy, I want to express my appreciation for the report on a Comprehensive Community Center for the Deaf which you sent to me in December. I read it in full and congratulate you and the Committee on the comprehensiveness and usefulness of the contents.

I have forwarded a copy of the report to the Governor as an assistance to him in furthering his recommendation for planning such a center. A copy has also been sent to the Director of the State Building Board for his use in the event the Legislature sees fit to appropriate a planning grant. Finally, members of the legislative committee responsible for discussing and deciding the fate of the Governor's recommendation have been sent a copy for their use in the hope that its contents will stimulate their thinking.

Again, thanks for your work on this matter. I will do all I can to get such a center going. Since I am assured of your interest I shall refer to you all matters which need additional attention. However, inasmuch as the purpose of the Committee has been fulfilled, I am hereby dissolving it. Your work is very much appreciated.

Best wishes.

Sincerely yours,

Walter D. Talbot

State Superintendent

of Public Instruction

Writerolalbox

cw:s13

LERUE WINGET, Associate Superintendent Office of Instruction Services

BERNARR S. FURSE, Administrative Assistant and Federal Programs

JAY J. CAMPBELL, Associate Superintendent Office of Administration and Institution Services

DON K. RICHARDS, Administrative Assistant and Planning

VAUGHN L. HALL, Associate Superintendent
Office of Adult, Vocational, and Rehabilitation Services

T. JOE SANDOVAL, Administrative Assistant Human Relations / Multi-Cultural Education

Glen R. Swenson, Director Utah State Building Board 124 State Capitol Salt Lake City, Utah 84114

Dear Glen:

The attached report is being sent to you to assist you in planning for a Comprehensive Center for the Deaf should the Legislature see fit to accept Governor Rampton's recommendation for a planning grant for such a center.

We believe some good thinking has gone into this report, which is a result of a committee I initiated last June 10 to study the feasibility of a center for the Deaf. I hope we can get started on such a center at the earliest possible date.

Sincerely yours,

Walter D. Talbot State Superintendent of Public Instruction

cw/s11

W. David Mortenson, President Utah Association for the Deaf 580 West 5720 South Murray, Utah 84107

Dear Mr. Mortenson:

This letter is to formally express appreciation to you for your work on the Committee to Study the Feasibility and Desirability of a Comprehensive Community Center for the Deaf. I was very much impressed by the committee report submitted to me by Chairman Robert G. Sanderson.

Inasmuch as the committee has completed the work which I asked it to do, I am hereby dissolving the committee with thanks and appreciation for a job well done.

Hopefully, the completion of the report will mark the beginning in obtaining the much needed Center for the Deaf and will not be considered an end to the work needed. As the efforts in getting the Center continue it is likely that we will call on you again for assistance.

A copy of the report has been sent to Governor Rampton. His recommendation for a planning grant for a Center for the Deaf signals his continued interest. A copy of the report has also been sent to the Director of the State Building Board for use in planning and to each member of the committee where the decision for forward movement in this important matter is lodged.

Thanks again for your work to produce the report.

Sincerely,

Walter D. Talbot State Superintendent of Public Instruction

cw:s1

Mrs. Dora Laramie 127 East 470 North Bountiful, Utah 84010

Dear Mrs. Laramie:

This letter is to formally express appreciation to you for your work on the Committee to Study the Feasibility and Desirability of a Comprehensive Community Center for the Deaf. I was very much impressed by the committee report submitted to me by Chairman Robert G. Sanderson.

Inasmuch as the committee has completed the work which I asked it to do, I am hereby dissolving the committee with thanks and appreciation for a job well done.

Hopefully, the completion of the report will mark the beginning in obtaining the much needed Center for the Deaf and will not be considered an end to the work needed. As the efforts in getting the Center continue it is likely that we will call on you again for assistance.

A copy of the report has been sent to Governor Rampton. His recommendation for a planning grant for a Center for the Deaf signals his continued interest. A copy of the report has also been sent to the Director of the State Building Board for use in planning and to each member of the committee where the decision for forward movement in this important matter is lodged.

Thanks again for your work to produce the report.

Sincerely,

Walter D. Talbot State Superintendent of Public Instruction

cw:81

Mr. Lloyd Perkins
7173 South DeVille Drive
Salt Lake City, Utah 84121

Dear Mr. Perkins:

This letter is to formally express appreciation to you for your work on the Committee to Study the Feasibility and Desirability of a Comprehensive Community Center for the Deaf. I was very much impressed by the committee report submitted to me by Chairman Robert G. Sanderson.

Inasmuch as the committee has completed the work which I asked it to do, I am hereby dissolving the committee with thanks and appreciation for a job well done.

Hopefully, the completion of the report will mark the beginning in obtaining the much needed Center for the Deaf and will not be considered an end to the work needed. As the efforts in getting the Center continue it is likely that we will call on you again for assistance.

A copy of the report has been sent to Governor Rampton. His recommendation for a planning grant for a Center for the Deaf signals his continued interest. A copy of the report has also been sent to the Director of the State Building Board for use in planning and to each member of the committee where the decision for forward movement in this important matter is lodged.

Thanks again for your work to produce the report.

Sincerely,

Walter D. Talbot State Superintendent of Public Instruction

cw:sl

Mr. Ned C. Wheeler Municipal Building P. O. Box 1639 Ogden, Utah 84401

Dear Mr. Wheeler:

This letter is to formally express appreciation to you for your work on the Committee to Study the Feasibility and Desirability of a Comprehensive Community Center for the Deaf. I was very much impressed by the committee report submitted to me by Chairman Robert G. Sanderson.

Inasmuch as the committee has completed the work which I asked it to do, I am hereby dissolving the committee with thanks and appreciation for a job well done.

Hopefully, the completion of the report will mark the beginning in obtaining the much needed Center for the Deaf and will not be considered an end to the work needed. As the efforts in getting the Center continue it is likely that we will call on you again for assistance.

A copy of the report has been sent to Governor Rampton. His recommendation for a planning grant for a Center for the Deaf signals his continued interest. A copy of the report has also been sent to the Director of the State Building Board for use in planning and to each member of the committee where the decision for forward movement in this important matter is lodged.

Thanks again for your work to produce the report.

Sincerely,

Walter D. Talbot State Superintendent of Public Instruction

cw:sl

Dr. Jay J. Campbell
Associate Superintendent
Office of Administration and Institution Services
Utah State Board of Education
250 East 5th South
Salt Lake City, Utah 84111

Dear Dr. Campbell:

This letter is to formally express appreciation to you for your work on the Committee to Study the Feasibility and Desirability of a Comprehensive Community Center for the Deaf. I was very much impressed by the committee report submitted to me by Chairman Robert G. Sanderson.

Inasmuch as the committee has completed the work which I asked it to do, I am hereby dissolving the committee with thanks and appreciation for a job well done.

Hopefully, the completion of the report will mark the beginning in obtaining the much needed Center for the Deaf and will not be considered an end to the work needed. As the efforts in getting the Center continue it is likely that we will call on you again for assistance.

A copy of the report has been sent to Governor Rampton. His recommendation for a planning grant for a Center for the Deaf signals his continued interest. A copy of the report has also been sent to the Director of the State Building Board for use in planning and to each member of the committee where the decision for forward movement in this important matter is lodged.

Thanks again for your work to produce the report.

Sincerely,

Walter D. Talbot State Superintendent of Public Instruction

cw:sl

Dr. Harvey C. Hirschi, Administrator Division of Rehabilitation Utah State Board of Education 250 East 5th South Salt Lake City, Utah 84111

Dear Dr. Hirschi:

This letter is to formally express appreciation to you for your work on the Committee to Study the Feasibility and Desirability of a Comprehensive Community Center for the Deaf. I was very much impressed by the committee report submitted to me by Chairman Robert G. Sanderson.

Inasmuch as the committee has completed the work which I asked it to do, I am hereby dissolving the committee with thanks and appreciation for a job well done.

Hopefully, the completion of the report will mark the beginning in obtaining the much needed Center for the Deaf and will not be considered an end to the work needed. As the efforts in getting the Center continue it is likely that we will call on you again for assistance.

A copy of the report has been sent to Governor Rampton. His recommendation for a planning grant for a Center for the Deaf signals his continued interest. A copy of the report has also been sent to the Director of the State Building Board for use in planning and to each member of the committee where the decision for forward movement in this important matter is lodged.

Thanks again for your work to produce the report.

Sincerely,

Walter D. Talbot State Superintendent of Public Instruction

cw:sl

Charles E. Schmitt, Coordinator Facilities and Grants Management Division of Rehabilitation Utah State Board of Education 250 East 5th South Salt Lake City, Utah 84111

Dear Mr. Schmitt:

This letter is to formally express appreciation to you for your work on the Committee to Study the Feasibility and Desirability of a Comprehensive Community Center for the Deaf. I was very much impressed by the committee report submitted to me by Chairman Robert G. Sanderson.

Inasmuch as the committee has completed the work which I asked it to do, I am hereby dissolving the committee with thanks and appreciation for a job well done.

Hopefully, the completion of the report will mark the beginning in obtaining the much needed Center for the Deaf and will not be considered an end to the work needed. As the efforts in getting the Center continue it is likely that we will call on you again for assistance.

A copy of the report has been sent to Governor Rampton. His recommendation for a planning grant for a Center for the Deaf signals his continued interest. A copy of the report has also been sent to the Director of the State Building Board for use in planning and to each member of the committee where the decision for forward movement in this important matter is lodged.

Thanks again for your work to produce the report.

Sincerely,

Walter D. Talbot State Superintendent of Public Instruction

cw:sl